

The Honorable Laurie Dove, Mayor

Members of City Council

Dale Kerstetter, Ward One
Lou Cicirello, Ward One
Gina Gregory, Ward Two
Brendan McGettigan, Ward Two
Jake Jackson, Ward Three
Marci Maschino, Ward Three
Ben Anderson, Ward Four
Al Hobson, Ward Four

May 16, 2017

RE: Midland GIS Solutions GPS Surveying Project

Dear Resident:

The City of Valley Center has hired Midland GIS Solutions to survey and map the City's water distribution, sanitary sewer and storm sewer collection systems. This generally consists of locating features with global positioning system (GPS) equipment. This work will be ongoing during the months of June through August of 2017. You may notice employees of Midland GIS Solutions working in your neighborhood. They will occasionally need access into and through private property. The City has easements to perform this type of work and Midland GIS will be as respectful and unobtrusive as possible while completing this project.

As with any major project, there will be some inconveniences at times, but no service will be interrupted while this project is taking place. If you have any questions or concerns you may contact Midland GIS Solutions at (660) 562-0050 or the City of Valley Center Public Works Department at (316) 755-7320.

Sincerely,

Kelley Zellner

Public Works Director

City of Valley Center

121 S. Meridian Valley Center KS 67147 316.755.7310 telephone 316.755.7319 fax

ValleyCenterKS.org